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Message from the County Prosecutors Association of New Jersey 

 

The images of George Floyd’s death in Minneapolis are deeply disturbing.  Mr. Floyd’s 

death is being investigated not only by the Hennepin County Attorney’s Office, the U.S. 

Attorney’s Office and the FBI in Minneapolis, but by the U.S. Department of Justice Civil 

Rights division, as it should be. 

 

As county prosecutors entrusted with the solemn responsibility of acting as the chief law 

enforcement officer in our respective counties, we recognize that so much of law 

enforcement’s relationship with the community is built upon trust.  We trust the members 

of our community to follow the law and cooperate with our efforts to enforce it; our 

community has the right to trust that they will be treated fairly and justly by the officers 

who serve them.   

 

In New Jersey, the law enforcement community is fortunate to have developed a positive 

relationship with our residents. Our police officers and state troopers routinely conduct 

themselves with the utmost professionalism and respect for the members of the 

communities they serve.  This has been particularly apparent over the past few months 

as our officers have managed the added responsibility of enforcing significant restrictions 

on our normal activities with sensitivity to the stress that our residents are experiencing 

in the midst of this public health crisis. 

 

We believe that New Jersey is home to some of the finest law enforcement officers in the 

country.  The County Prosecutors Association of New Jersey is committed to ensuring 



  

 

that members of our local, county and state police forces provide fair treatment and 

justice to all our residents.  Anyone who believes they have been victimized by a 

member of law enforcement as a result of bias or other improper behavior is encouraged 

to take the matter up with that officer’s chief, or contact their County Prosecutor’s Office 

directly so their complaint can be thoroughly investigated. 

 

We are privileged to have the leadership of New Jersey Attorney General Gurbir Grewal, 

who just this past fall issued a comprehensive package of policy initiatives designed to 

reinforce and clarify the Garden State’s commitment to excellence in policing.  These 

statewide reforms are intended to promote the culture of professionalism, accountability 

and transparency that are hallmarks of New Jersey’s best law enforcement agencies.  

Through Attorney General Grewal’s “Excellence in Policing Initiative,” the state is 

building a national model for strengthening accountability and trust between law 

enforcement officers and the communities they serve. 

 

In closing, we will keep George Floyd, his family and friends in our thoughts and prayers.  

In addition to being county prosecutors, we are all part of the citizenry we serve and as 

such, we pledge our continued commitment to ensuring justice for each and every 

resident of our state, to holding all offenders, police officers included, accountable for 

their crimes, and improving relations between law enforcement and the community. 

 

 

 

  


